From: Marsha Little <marshalittle1951@gmail.com >
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:  3/18/2019 2:35 PM

Subject: OPPOSE USE PERMITS IN NEIGHBORHOODS

To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,

Ireally appreciate all of the protections from commercial cannabis operations that the County has put in place for our neighborhoods.
I personally have seen the negative effects such indoor grows can produce in a home and the surrounding neighborhood.

Ukiah is a very special place to live and raise a family and Iam very concerned about the negative consequences of such indoor commercial grows. All of our
neighborhoods are a vital part of our community and hopefully will continue to thrive as healthy, safe places to live.

Thank you for your consideration to oppose use permits in neighborhoods.
Respectfully,
Marsha Little

2151 Woodlake Dr.
Ukiah



